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ANZSIL Perspective 16th Edition
The editorial team of Perspective now invite International Scholars and Practitioners to contribute short commentaries (800 – 1000 words) on areas of interest in international law for publication as a Perspective to our membership and on the new ANZSIL website Perspective webpage

In our July edition we heard from international scholars and practitioners on long term / slow burn international law issues relating to Syria, Hong Kong and plain packaging. 

We recognise the continuing importance of maintaining conversations and discussions on other topics with an international perspective.

We now invite papers for the 16th Edition. These can be broad or specific papers. We want to engage with all our interest groups and membership and to support the active collaboration and dialogue between members and others in the international law community on topical issues of interest in international law.

We welcome submissions from early career researchers and PhD students.
New Guidelines and submission details are on the ANZSIL Perspective web page here 
Call for Perspectives – deadline 11th August 2020
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